
Newsflash 21-27

The Office of Personnel Management changed the reference number for  

Benefits Administration Letter (BAL) 21-203 to 21-802.  Please make 

note of this change.  Attached is BAL 21-802 as well as a revision to the 

table provided under Numbered Message 2021046 - FSAFEDS 

Expanded Flexibilities for Plan Year 2020 and 2021.  Please discard all 

previous versions. 

Questions?  
Contact: dodhra.mc-alex.dcpas.mbx.benefits-

contacts@mail.mil

FSAFEDS Update - OPM BAL Change and 

Revised DCPAS Table
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